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A Public Hearing by the Board of Education of Millburn School District 24, Lake County, Illinois, held at Millburn
Middle School, was called to order at 7 p.m. by President Joseph Pineau. Roll call was taken with the following
Board Members in attendance: Diane Campbell, Jane Gattone, Nichol Mangino, Trak Patel and Joseph Pineau. Greg
Ball was absent.

Joseph Pineau explained that this was the third presentation regarding the proposed Budget for Fiscal Year 2015.
It has been available for public review in both school offices and on the district website. Dr. Stephen Johns said
slight changes were made in the revenues and expenditures for Transportation. Mr. Pineau asked for any
questions or comments from Board Members or the public regarding the proposed Budget. There were none.

It was decided to leave the Public Hearing open for at least 15 minutes. During that time,

Supt. Jason Lind read an email from Bobbe Greenberg, a cross country coach at Edgewood Middle School in
Highland Park. The coach thanked Millburn parents who assisted an Edgewood runner who had an asthma attack
while participating in a cross country meet hosted by Millburn. Parents provided a chair, water and an additional
jacket for the runner, along with words of comfort and assurance.

Supt. Lind and Board Members also recognized Millburn staff and volunteer parents for organizing another
successful 24-Hour Challenge over the past weekend.

Mr. Pineau asked again for any public comments regarding the proposed Budget. There were none. A motion was
made by Diane Campbell and seconded by Jane Gattone to adjourn the Public Hearing. On a voice vote, all Board
Members voted Aye. Nays: none. Absent: Greg Ball. The motion passed.

The Public Hearing adjourned at 7:15 p.m.
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